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New Quarterly Themes for 2023

The Tea Shack News returns - written by members of the workforce to cover
industry news, safety advice and the thoughts of those working in the oil and
gas industry. Got any interesting ideas or stories you'd like to share with the
rest of industry? Anyone you'd like to recognise for being a safety champion?
Please get in touch with editor@teashack.news and we can include it in future
issues.

Our Lifting Workgroup has
been working on reviewing
and updating the Lifting and
Mechanical Handling
Guidelines. These are now
available here and include
example Lift Plans and Toolbox
Talks, human factors and risk
assessment guidance to
support safe lifting operations.

Following a period of online
meetings and events, we look
forward to welcoming our
Elected Safety Reps to an in-
person event in April 2023. If
there are particular areas
you’d like to see covered on
the day, please be in touch
carolyn@stepchangeinsafety.ne
t To book your place please
visit: here

As we align with our international colleagues, we
launch our annual quarterly themes and learning
outcomes. These themes have been selected to
focus on the key areas of safety: people, plant and
process. By launching these in advance, it allows
organisations and sites to forecast relevant safety
themes and use the collated resources to support
their safety programmes. Each quarter will include
events, resources and information to engage,
educate and embed good safety practice.
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